
Subject: Minutes

From: Paul Zosel (pjzosel@openaccess.org)

To: robthpowell@gmail.com; lesleepro.bushpilot@yahoo.com;

Date: Monday, April 18, 2016 7:42 PM

The April 14, 2016 meeting of the NorthSound chapter was called to order by
president Robert Powell at 7 PM.  President Powell mentioned the future taxiway
closures planned for KBLI.  Also, about how to reserve the WPA cabin on
Stuart Island.  Just got to the WPA  site at www.wpaflys.org  and contact Tom.  It was
announced that Aaron Collins is now the new airside manager at KBLI.

The program was provided by the ATC personnel at Whidbey NAS..KNUW.

Paul Zosel, secretary
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